
 
 

 

October 10, 2023 

 

 
Dear Valued Retail Customer: 
 
This letter provides you with details on returning the below product that was part of a voluntary 
recall issued on October 5th. Please follow the directions below for initiating a return of any 
product you have quarantined in your store.  

Exact details on the voluntary recalled product follow below. 

 
Product Name Size UPC Code Model Number 

Slime Licker® Sour Rolling Liquid Candy 
(Blue Razz & Strawberry) 

2 oz. 8-98940-00101-6 45001 

Slime Licker® Sour Rolling Liquid Candy 
(Blue Razz & Strawberry) 

2 oz., 2 
pack  

8-98940-00191-7 45002 

Mega Slime Licker® Sour Rolling Liquid 
Candy (Blue Razz & Strawberry) 

3 oz. 8-98940-00169-6 46090 

Slime Licker® Sour Rolling Liquid Candy 
(Black Cherry & Sour Apple) 

2 oz. 8-50034-59720-1 44060 

Slime Licker® Sour Rolling Liquid Candy 
(Blue Razz & Strawberry)      

2 oz.  0-60631-91829-7 CDN-45001 

 
 
We ask that retail stores contact Candy Dynamics at the below email address to initiate the return 
of any Slime Licker Rolling Liquid Candy.  

productrecall@candydynamics.com  

Candy Dynamics thanks you for your assistance and apologizes for any resulting inconvenience. 
We are quite aware of how frustrating this is for everyone; however, we take this step as 
customer safety is our highest priority. 

Sincerely, 

Candy Dynamics Management Team 

mailto:productrecall@candydynamics.com

